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SUBJECT: HART HOUSE RESTAURANT SIGNAGE

PURPOSE: To respond to a request for additional directional signage for the Hart House

restaurant.
RECOMMENDATION:
1. THAT a copy of this report be forwarded to Ms. Margaret Butschler, 11531 Pintail
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BLS/jp

Drive, Richmond, B.C. V7E 4N7

'REPORT
BACKGROUND

Appearing on the Council Agenda of 1994 August 08 was a letter from Ms. Margaret
Butschler requesting increased directional signage for the Hart House restaurant. This
report addresses the request.

EXISTING SIGNAGE

The existing signage for the Civic, Justice and adjacent Deer Lake Park areas was
developed in response to an identified need by the public and user groups of the area.
The design process was initiated in 1989 and included all the user groups (ie. Hart
House, Arts Council, Art Gallery, RCMP, Burnaby Village Museum and City departments).
The resulting comprehensive sign plan met the approval of all the user groups and the
provisions of the City's Sign Bylaw.

SIGNAGE REVIEW

While the signs have been a welcome addition to the area, some of the user groups have
been reviewing potential improvements that could be made to the existing signage based
on their experiences over the last few years. A representative of Hart House is part of this
review group. Council will be advised if a more formalized and encompassing review is
necessary.

Ms. Butschler's interest in this matter is acknowledged and appreciated, and it is
recommended that she be provided with a copy of this report.

D.G. Stenson, Director
PLANNING & BUILDING

cc. Director Engineering
Director Recreation & Cultural Services
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